
Dear ____________,

I just wanted to drop you a quick note to say thank you for coming to our recent event which was also a 
fundraiser for the Children's Bureau, a local non-profit that has been helping kids and families with education and 
resources for over one hundred years. Your presence made the party even more special, and I can't tell you how 
much I appreciate your support.

The Children's Bureau is doing incredible work to provide help and healing for children in need, and your 
contribution, both in being there and helping us raise funds, means a lot. It's heartwarming to know that we have 
friends like you who care deeply about making a difference in children's lives. Together, we're making a real 
impact for these kids who need our help.

Thanks again for being part of this important cause and for helping us raise awareness and funds for the 
Children's Bureau. Your kindness is truly appreciated.

Warmest wishes,
[Your Name]
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